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MISSISSIPPI'S 2ND DISTRICT

The Big “Bedxfiful” Ugly Bill

House Republicans passed a bill that would cut health care for
43,000 people and food aid for 54,000 families in Mississippi’s
Second District, according to the Congressional Budget Office
and the U.S. Department of Agriculture.

I am the only Representative in the Mississippi Delegation
here in Washington that voted no on this harmful bill.

If this bill become law, you could suffer from:

More Medical Bills

Loss of Health Insurance Coverage

Less Access to Doctors and Hospitals

Increased Transportation Problems

Supplemental

B Assrotance Reduced SNAP Benefits

Program

Share Your Story

If you have been affected by the Trump Administration’s policies,
share your story with me.

Visit my website at www.benniethompson.house.gov/media/trumps-
attacks-ms02/share-your-story
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